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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: November 29, 2023 

RE: 23TP039 – 2024-2027 Transportation Improvement Program –

Amendment #24-001A 

Attached for your acknowledgement is Administrative Amendment #24-001A to the 
2024-2027 Transportation Improvement Program. This amendment adds an emergency 
structure repair project on the Interstate 190 structure over Interstate 90. A truck carrying 
an overheight load hit the structure, causing damage and the need for emergency repair. 
The company responsible has been identifies, and will be responsible for reimbursing 
the cost of the repair once it has been completed and actual costs have been 
documented. This change results in an increase in funding to the Interstate Maintenance 
Projects category in 2024. 
 
The proposed change is contained in the table below. 

 

Project Category / Description 
Project 
Year 

Original 
Cost 

(millions) 

Revised 
Cost 

(millions) 

Net 
Change 

State Highway System Urban Projects     
Interstate Maintenance Projects     

0.12 IM 0902(00)1 09NXI90 - I90 & I190 Interchange over I90– 

Structure Repair Bridge 

2024 $0.000 $0.208 +$0.208 

Total Change to Category    +$0.208 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the 2024-2027 

Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #24-001A. 

 

 


